Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Ehucation

REGION I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE DAGUPAN CITY

DepEd SDO Dagupan City

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DIVISION Advisory No. 47 _,s.2022

To: Asst, Schools Division Superintendent
Chief of the SGOD & CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public School District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All other Concerned

From: AGUEDO C. FERNANDEZ, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Date: September 26, 2022
Subject: INVITATION TO VISIT ANAKBANWA ART EXHIBIT

1. This pertains to the letter of Cong. Christopher VP de Venecia on the Anakbanwa
Creative Residency Program held in Dagupan City for five weeks.

2. In line with this, interested learners and teachers both from elementary and secondary
levels are invited to visit the Anakbanwa Art exhibit for a month starting on October 8,

2022 at MacArthur House.

3. Admission fee for learners is free.

4. For information and guidance.
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Address: DepEd SDO, Burgos St., Dagupan City
Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/615-2641
Website: depeddagupan.com

Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph
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HON. CHRISTOPHER V.P. DE vnnscm& \t 0d V
Representative %

4
4th District, Pangasinan ,\@ s

August 11, 2022

SDS AGUEDO C. FERNANDEZ, CESO VI
Dagupan City Schools Division
Superintendent

Dear SDS Fernandez,

Masantos ya agew!

I am pleased to inform you that the Anakbanwa Creative Residency (ACR)
Program will be held in Dagupan City for five weeks beginning September 8,
2022. The project is a platform for creatives to create context and site-specific
work while collaborating with a diverse cohort of local artisans, craft makers,
and emerging arts communities in the historic region of Pangasinan, especially
in the fourth district.

The culmination of the Anakbanwa Creative Residency is the Anakbanwa
Art Exhibit which will run for a month, starting on October 8, 2022. Staged at
the MacArthur House, the exhibit will carry the various works created by the
Anakbanwa artists during their time in Pangasinan.

!. In this regard, may I request your good office to invite teachers and
| students in the Dagupan City Schools Division to visit the exhibii. Admission to
students is free.
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